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•  Continuing to update Township website to show the Board and Planning Meeting 

dates  

•  Annual cleaning of Township hall was completed on June 15  

•  2 paved roads – 9 Mile (west of Cypress) and Dogwood, as per Newaygo County 

Road Commission’s recommendation  

•  Reviewed and made recommended changes to the hall pursuant to the 

suggestions of the insurance company  

•  Sealed and repainted the Township Hall parking lot  

•  Installed new shelves in the closet of the Township Hall with labor donated by 

Chuck Bonning  

•  Arranged for Brine on Township roads   

•  Township had another successful cleanup day, with grounds cleanup provided by 

community service workers, used 4.25 dumpsters which were utilized by 29 

township residents, which is always the second Saturday of June  

•  Provided training opportunities/continuing education for township officials and 

committee members  

•  Tore down and removed old well house, filled in hole and added black dirt to the 

surface   

•  

  

Special thanks for all the work put in by the Planning Commission, Zoning Board 

of Appeals and Zoning Administrator  

  

•  Looking for township residents who would be interested in future Board 

and Committee vacancies – Contact any Board member  

  

  

  

  

Upcoming Events:  

  

June 8th Annual Township Clean-up Day   

8 am - Noon   
               

  

Election Dates  

  

School -                 May 7, 2019   

Primary -                Aug 6, 2019    

General Election – Nov 5, 2019  

  

  


